
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2022 E-Newsletter    Over a Century of Service! 

 

Chamber “Women In Business”  

Series Kicks Off April 1 

The Chamber is initiating a new program of round-table discussions and network-

ing opportunities for women.   The monthly breakfast meetings will be held on the 

first Friday of each month beginning April 1.   They will begin at 8:00 a.m. and 

conclude by 9:00 a.m.   Tennessee College of Applied Technology will be the ven-

ue. 

Women Chamber members are encouraged to become a part of this program, de-

signed to allow members to meet professional women from all sectors and sizes of 

businesses who face similar challenges and discover how they address these issues 

and excel.    

Cost for the series is $135 per person to be paid in full prior to the start of the pro-

gram.   For more information or to sign up contact Debra at the Chamber.   

The Chamber distributed 

our 2022 Marketing & Spon-

sorship Opportunities Guide 

earlier this week.  Please 

check your e-mail or go to 

this link to view the guide 

and let us know how you 

would like to be involved this 

year.  

https://

www.morristownchamber.co

m/wp-content/

uploads/2022/03/2022-

marketing-morristown.pdf 
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Are You Short on Workers? 

Are you short on workers? This is a question I’m still shocked when someone comes into our office and asks 
us. I want to say “where have you been the last 2 ½ years. I’m afraid many of the potential solutions lie with an 
elected group much higher ranking than we, but I think our role as the Chamber of Commerce is to work to find 
local solutions to our local issues. If we spend our coming years waiting for our federal government to all of the 
sudden figure out how to be productive on any level, we will likely be waiting for years to come.  

The Chamber started our workforce development partnership over 10 years ago and are still developing and 
adapting aspects of that today. Both Walters State and Tennessee College of Applied Technology are regional 
leaders in workforce development supporting a 10 county labor region, but as a community, we must continue 
to adapt to the changing workforce needs. As we host industrial visitors in town, a few comments always stand 
out as I present our community to these industries. 1. Wow, you all start workforce awareness early on with 
students. Yes we do and we must to ensure that students understand career paths of all types and that manufac-
turing is more than a simple assembly line. The diversity of jobs in manufacturing is a microcosm of a city or 
county and understanding this better prepares our future leaders and workers. 2. Your 2 year institutions are far 
advanced of what we have seen in other states. Both Walters State and TCAT adapt programs as needs change 
and partner with industry to ensure that these changes fit the regional needs. 3. Your high schools have the 
same equipment and training as your 2 year institutions. Yes, this is purposeful so that the students engage in 
exacting training and education that they will experience at the next level of life whether it is with a college or 
directly into a career.  

Just this week, our community has been offered another exciting workforce training opportunity that we hope 
to share more about soon. Please understand that we hear the workforce needs and are working to support pro-
grams, institutions and events to support these needs. Please see the attached link to watch a video many of 
your elementary aged children are likely watching in school today. The intent of the video is an introduction to 
career clusters and how diverse those opportunities are. 

https://youtu.be/qWyNkAHZasU 

Hamblen County Wants Your Input!—Two Survey Opportunities 

https://bit.ly/Hamblen-Survey  

https://youtu.be/qWyNkAHZasU
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__bit.ly_Hamblen-2DSurvey&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=2T_wRskscZxOzYVEP4vdUQs2lG8RnFnGsQWaCTfp_h0&m=V3bLGa9OjbHw3x8ovUmqW9uPzoXz2LWUGKEABbIeZCc&s=6OS14FnUiM6yNdmuvT7E_u8TVnhK_gKvh
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Jordan Taylor Home Furnishings 

1526 West Andrew Johnson Hwy. 

Morristown, TN  37814 

Phone:  423-289-1462 

www.jordantaylorhomefurnishings.com 

Scott Howerton, Owner 

Jordan Howerton 

Furniture Store 

Retail 

 

 

Century 21 Legacy—Eugene Jeffers 

93 N. Ruff Taylor Road 

Greeneville, TN  37745 

Phone:  423-639-6781 

Email:  eugenejeffersc21@gmail.com 

Eugene Jeffers, Affiliate Broker 

Real Estate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When you are Looking for a 

product or  service 

Don’t forget to use our on line  

Membership Directory at  

www.morristownchamber.com 

To support the businesses who 

support our community through 

their Chamber investment.   

 

Gold 
 Star  
Member 
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YOUR NAME 

COULD BE LISTED 

HERE !  If you know of 

someone who should be 

a member of the   Mor-

ristown Area Chamber of 

Commerce, please con-

tact Pat Seaver, Director 

of Sales and Marketing 

at:    

member-

ship@morristownchamb

er.com 

or call 423-586-6382.   

http://www.jordantaylorhomefurnishings.com
mailto:eugenejeffersc21@gmail.com
http://www.morristownchamber.com
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Congratulations! 
March 

Ambassadors of the Month 

Congratulations! 
4th Qtr. 

Ambassador of the Quarter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featured Gold Star Members 
 

The Chamber boasts over 85 member businesses designated as Gold Star Members.  Each month 

we are proud to feature, on a rotating basis, six of these special investors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Gold Star designation is for members who support the mission and program of work of the Chamber through increased 

financial investment.   Gold Star members receive special recognitions and benefits throughout the year in return for this 

increased investment.  If your company would like more information on becoming a Gold Star member, please  contact Pat 

Seaver, 423.586.6382 or membership@morristownchamber.com  
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www.claytonhomes.com 

 

www.insureinmorristown.com 

Lisa Grooms 
Morristown Lions Club 

www.danielpaulchairs.com 

www.tennovajefferson.com www.holstongases.com www.lebelcommercial.com 

Norma Elkins 
Elite Reality 

www.tufftorq.com www.colortech.com www.htb.com 

mailto:membership@morristownchamber.com
http://www.claytonhomes.com
http://www.insureinmorristown.com
http://www.danielpaulchairs.com
http://www.tennovajefferson.com
http://www.holstongases.com
http://www.lebelcommercial.com
http://www.tufftorq.com
http://www.colortech.com
http://www.hometrustbanking.com


 

Mark Your Calendars!    

      
   

Friday, March 4                       8:30 a.m 
New Member Orientation 
Chamber Board Room, 825 W. First North St. 
 
Monday, March 21        12 Noon 
Lunch & Learn — Employer Support of Guard & Reserve (ESGR) 
Chamber Board Room, 825 W. First North St. 
 
Friday, March 25                    10:00 a.m. 
Grand Opening Ribbon Cutting — 7 Title 
1728 W. Andrew Johnson Hwy. 
 
Thursday, March 31        8:30 a.m. 
New Member Orientation 
Chamber Board Room, 825 W. First North St. 
   
 

 

We encourage you to reach out to us here at the Chamber if you need assistance 423-586-6382. 

www.morristownchamber.com  

 

Aundrea Salyer, MBA 
KOSBE Executive Director 

Times Available for Counseling Sessions  
at the Morristown Area Chamber of Commerce 

 For appointment times call (423) 392-8825 
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